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The Honorable Elaine Bowers, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transparency and Ethics 

Statehouse, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Bowers: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 564 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 564 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 564 would require that lobbyists verbally disclose all litigation or other legal action 

being taken or pending against a client by any state agency that would be affected by proposed 

legislation when discussing the legislation with a legislator or when testifying before a committee 

considering the proposed legislation.  

 

 Legislative Administrative Services indicates the bill’s enactment would not have a fiscal 

effect on the operations of the Legislature.  The Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission states 

the bill would not have a fiscal effect on agency operations if enacted. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Mark Skoglund, Governmental Ethics 

 Karen Clowers, Legislative Services  


